
Bella Anna® Smooth Hydrangea
Hydrangea arborescens ‘PIIHA-1’PPAF

SPECS

Height: 3-5'

Spread: 3-5'
Shape: rounded
Foliage: dark green
Fall Color: yellow
Flowers: magenta-pink
Fruit: capsule
Zone: 3

DESCRIPTION

Smooth Hydrangea is a reliable,
hardy shrub. It has an upright,
rounded form and large round
flowers in summer. They prefer
partial shade, but will tolerate full
sun with adequate moisture. This
group of Hydrangea flowers on
new wood over a long period
during the summer. They may be
pruned back hard in late winter,
to ground level if a more
compact plant is desired.
Part of the Endless Summer®

Collection, ‘Bella Anna’® has
large magenta-pink blooms.
Flowers are held on erect stems
and with deadheading, plants
will flower most of the summer.
Utilize in borders, as hedges,
massed, or as a single specimen.
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